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YPI CHARTER SCHOOLS 
 
June 17, 2019 
 
TO:  YPI Charter Schools 
  Board of Directors 
 
FROM: Yvette King-Berg 
  Executive Director 
 
   
SUBJECT: Recommendation to approve technology purchases for 2019-2020 
  
BACKGROUND 
 
The 2019-2020 budget includes the technology purchases for each site.   
 
ANALYSIS 
 
Although included within the 2019-2020 budget, as a best practice, YPICS typically brings 
the Board’s attention to technology-related purchases separately to ensure the Board is well 
aware of when and how new devices, subscriptions, ongoing maintenance and professional 
development and support are being addressed. 
 
The attached costs are included within each school’s 2019-2020 board approved budgets. 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Directors approve the technology and subscription 
purchases for each site for 2019-2020. 
 
 


